
Group Visits 

 

Students of Future Hope School, Rowland Road, Kolkata came to visit the Sangrahalaya in two batches of Sixteen 

(16) and Twelve (12) on July 11, 2017 and July 14, 2017 respectively with their teachers on for an educational tour. 

They were provided with a guided tour of the galleries. One of their teachers commented, “Very Good!” on seeing the 

display of the Sangrahalaya while another teacher Mrs. Hattie Crane commented, “Wonderful! Thank you for having 

us to visit.” 

 

      
 

 
 

      
 


